
 

 

 

You are invited to Baydon’s Christmas 

Ladies Night 

Friday 8th December 2017 at 8pm at The Red 

Lion 

 

This year there will be a lovely hot Christmas buffet, lots of 

mingling and Christmas fun. 

A little Christmas gift is included.  

Dress code: Very Christmassy and festive!  

If you would like to join us, please give the full (non-refundable) 

payment of £10 to Tamsin Witt at 15 Fiveways, Baydon SN8 2LH 

(opposite the Post Office), in an envelope with your name and 

contact details on it. 

We have been fully booked in previous years, and had to run a 

reserve list, so please don’t delay, please RSVP ASAP and by 

Friday 1 December at the very latest. 

If you haven’t been to a Baydon Ladies Night before, please don’t 

be shy, please do come along and just bring a friend or neighbour! 

 

I really look forward to seeing you there!  

Tamsin      07766 883883   


